
• Art/jewelry kits
• Gaming devices  
• Video games  
  (rated E)
• Play-Doh sets

• Science kits
• Building blocks
• Lego sets

• Cars & tracks

• Dress up  
   clothes
• Musical  
   instruments

• Purses/wallets
• Home decor
• Clothing
• Tool kits
• Phone chargers 
   (Andriod & Apple)

• Journals & pens
• Travel mugs
• Luggage/bags
• Card games
• Coloring books/ 
   colored pencils

• Jewelry
• Watches
• Shower gifts/ 
   shave sets 
• Portable chargers

• Fishing lures

2024 Holiday Wish List
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We are asking for gift 
donations to give to children 
and their families staying 
at the Columbus Ronald 
McDonald House this  
holiday season.

Please see the age groups 
and gift suggestions we’ve 
provided, and use them as 
reccomendations for what you 
could donate. We also accept 
gift wrap, stockings, and 

Holiday wish list items can 
 

be brought to the House 
 

seven days a week, between 
9:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m.

PLEASE DROP OFF YOUR 
 

GIFTS BY 6:00 P.M. FRIDAY, 
 

DECEMBER 13, 2024.

We need gifts for all 
 

ages but there is a special 
need for teen and adult 
gifts this year. Thank you!

If you have any questions, 
please contact Megan Renner 
at 614-227-3776 or megan.
renner@rmhc-centralohio.org

Gift donations must be NEW, 
UNUSED AND UNWRAPPED. 
Thank you for your generous 
support. Your donations will 
make an impact on the lives 
our families.

• Video games
• Self care kits/ 
   beauty products
• Wallets,  purses,  
   or handbags
• Headphones

• Blankets
• Slippers
• Smart speakers
• Notebooks,  
   journals & pens

• Mini smart  
   phone printer 
• Water bottles
• Squishmellows

• Clothing 
• Musical toys
• Push/pull toys 
• Lighted toys
• Pack-n-Play
• Puzzles

• Swaddles
• Play mats
• Blocks
• Shape sorters
• Picture books
• Fingerpaints

• Crayons &  
   coloring books

• Baby bath and  
   body gift sets
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This age group is a top priority for the need of gifts this year!

This age group is a top priority for the need of gifts this year!

• Gas station  
   gift cards

• Walmart  
   gift cards

• Lowes & Home  
   Depot gift cardsHOUSE NEEDS:
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